
Governor Mills’ announcement today
A message to all team members from CMH Interim President and CEO Steve
Littleson, DBA, FACHE


As many of you may know, Governor Mills just announced today that all healthcare workers in Maine must

be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 by Oct. 1.


Our top priorities continue to be your health and providing a safe and caring workplace for you.


Our Incident Command leadership is now evaluating the implications of this announcement and will be

prepared to address questions tomorrow afternoon at a CMH leadership meeting.


In the meantime, we remain very committed to doing everything we possibly can to answer your questions,

address your concerns and make the vaccine more accessible.


Steve Littleson, DBA, FACHE

Interim President and CEO, CMH 


The contents of this email message and any attachments are the property of Central Maine Healthcare (CMH) and may
contain sensitive, proprietary, or privileged information. CMH employees and contractors are expressly forbidden to forward

sensitive, proprietary, or privileged information to third parties and/or personal email addresses. Noncompliance may result in
disciplinary action up to and including termination or termination of contract.

© 2021 Central Maine Healthcare. All Rights Reserved. Questions or Feedback? Email us.

mailto:cmhccommunications@cmhc.org?subject=Important%20CMH%20Information%20comment%20or%20feedback

